
Thursday, December 9, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
ASB Announcements 
Contribute to the HHS canned food drive.  We have five clubs competing on campus to see who can bring in the most 
canned foods for needy families in our community.  If you'd like to donate stop by the Visual Voices Club room 802, 
Band room 306, Journalism room 410, Art Club room 605, or Salad Bowl room 408. 
  
Want to help a local child in need this holiday season?  If so, come by the ASB room and adopt an "angel." The HHS 
ASB is hosting a Salvation Army angel tree to help fulfill the wishes of local children in need this holiday season.   
 
Students 
Thursday School today after school.  Go to Rm. 805 by 3:15.  Doors are locked at 3:15 sharp; you will be released at 
7:15.  Remember to bring 4 hours of work with you.  A bus will be available for those who need a ride home. 
 
Today is the last day to visit the “Reading Saves the Day” Book Fair in the library!  Be sure to stop by.  They will be 
open from 7:30 a.m. until 3:30 p.m.  
 
Attention Seniors:  Make up orders for caps and gowns and graduation products will be accepted on December 16th during 
lunch and after school in the library.  A deposit or payment in full is required to place an order.  Graduation packets are 
available in the ASB room or on the Guidance Office counter. 
 
An early scholarship bulletin is available for seniors in the Career Center.  This is NOT the Scholarship Booklet that 
comes out before Christmas Break!  The 10 scholarships listed have early deadlines.  This information was also sent out to 
all the Senior government/econ and English teachers, so students can look over the bulletin in their classes. 
 
Buy your yearbook now for $60 in the Student Finance Office during snack and lunch.  Price will increase to $65 after 
Winter Break.  Hurry…there are only 175 copies left to reserve. 
 
Senior ads are still available for purchase.  All money and pictures must be submitted by Friday, 12/10.  See Mrs. Dodd in 
Rm. 257 for more information. 
 
Seniors, buses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast!  Reserve your spot NOW with a $30 deposit.  Make 
payment in the ASB Office during break or lunch. 
 
"S" Club meeting today at lunch in Rm. 204. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 
Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
Cross Country Awards Night is this Friday at Round Table Pizza at 5:00 p.m.  Check with Coach Roosevelt today in the 
bowl at 3:05 p.m. 
 

Caring 
“Men are only great as they are kind. – Elbert Hubbard 
 

Evaluate - Judge 


